KERBS LAW OFFICE

GLENN I. KERBS & CLAYTON I. KERBS ATTORNEYS-AT-LAW

1715 CENTRAL AVENUE P.O. BOX 1473 DODGE CITY, KANSAS 67801 TELEPHONE (620) 225-0238 FAX (620) 225-0318

March 16, 2017

TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Mr. Doug Bonney ACLU Foundation of Kansas, Legal Department 6701 West 64th Street, Suite 210 Overland Park, Kansas 66202 dbonney@aclukansas.org

Dear Mr. Bonney:

I represent Dodge City Community College ("DCCC"). I have been handed for response your letter to Dr. Harold Nolte, President of DCCC, dated March 14, 2017, requesting certain records pursuant to the Kansas Open Records Act.

DCCC will respond to your request as quickly as possible. This week is spring break at DCCC so faculty are unavailable. It is our intention to respond to your request by the close of business on Tuesday, March 21, 2017. Any fees for providing the requested documents will be waived as you requested.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Very truly yours,

Mundfuler-

Glenn I. Kerbs College Attorney

GIK:jb

pc: Dr. Harold Nolte (via email)

pc: Ms. Beverly Temaat (via email)

pc: Ms. Carla Patee (via email)